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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to our final term this academic year. The time seems to have flown by! There is still much to learn and 

do so attendance at school every day is vital. 

Year 2 has now finished their SATs and Year 1 will undertake their Phonics Screening Check next week. All children 

have worked incredibly hard and we are proud of them all. 

This is always a busy term so please do make a note of dates, check parent mail and book bags for letters. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss K Aldred 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Aldred  

Headteacher 

FOBSA Mufti Day 

FOBSA will be holding a mufti day on Friday 14th June. 

Please look out for donation requests from FOBSA over 

the next few days, 

Dates for your Diaries  

 

7/6 Class Photographs 

7/6 FOBSA Quiz Night 

10/6 Year One Phonics Screening Check Week 

12/6 Year 2 visit to Winchester Science Centre 

21/6 Year 1 visit to Bockett’s Farm 

5/7     Annual reports to parents 

8/7     Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 

10/7   Family day (Sports day) (08.45-3.00pm) 

22/7   Year 2 Leavers Disco 

24/7   Final Assembly 09.15am 

      School closes at 2.00pm  

 

 

 

 

RHS Wisley Budding Gardeners 

I am delighted to report that our Scarecrow Sunflower 

Garden was a great success! Our children were a real 

credit to the school and were impeccably behaved. 

The scarecrow has now been relocated to our school 

garden. Very excitingly, we have also been invited to 

create a wildlife themed garden at the RHS Hampton 

Court Flower show in July! Look out for updates, nearer 

the time. 
 

 

Class Photograph 

The children will be having their class photograph taken 

this Friday, 7th June. 

 

Parent Questionnaire 

Please ensure you return your completed parent 

questionnaire by Friday 7th June 

We work hard to offer your children the best possible 

education we can and value your feedback on areas you 

feel are working well and areas you feel could be 

improved. 

All feedback is warmly welcomed. 

FOBSA Quiz Night 

FOBSA will be holding their final quiz night of the year 

this Friday, at 7.30pm. This is always a fun night and 

helps us raise valuable funds for our school. Please do 

come along if you are able to, 

Summer Weather 

The sunny weather, albeit not as I am writing to you, 

finally seems to have arrived. Please ensure your child 

has a named sunhat, fresh water and you have applied 

sunscreen at home. 

 
 


